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Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 11:24 AM
To: 'MB'
Subject: RE: Carlson CUP

Mr. Bonewits, 
 
I have received your email and put it in the correspondence file. The application is currently on hold awaiting additional 
information from the applicant, when and if that information is received to my satisfaction I will issue a notice of 
application at which time the comment period will be open for 15 days. Following that, an open record public hearing will 
be scheduled before the Kittitas County Hearings Examiner at which time you have an opportunity to testify and provide 
additional written comments. From there a closed record hearing will be held before the Board of County Commissioners 
at which they will make the final decision. That decision would be appealable to Superior Court through the LUPA 
Process. 
 
I keep you up to date, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: MB [mailto:mikethebuilder@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 11:13 AM 
To: Jeff Watson 
Subject: Carlson CUP 
 
Hi Jeff,  
 
Im Michael Bonewits residing at 3380 Mc Manamy Rd. 
 
I became aware of the Carlson proposal through the posting of the sign even though its impossible to read due to fading of 
the writing. 
I had to call in to get the information. 
 
Id like to be kept in the information chain through all stages of the Carlsons process.  
 
Also I would like to know when time to comment on their proposal is. 
 
Please reply to confirm this request for information regarding the proposal through emails and telephone calls. 
 
Sincerely, Michael Bonewits 
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425 577 1300 
 
 
 
 
 


